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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2021 4:59 PM
To: Village Board
Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Donna Conkling
Subject: Fwd: Rippy Philipps Field at Crossways

 
 
 

Begin forwarded message: 
 
From: tim kelleher <trkelleher1@gmail.com> 
Subject: Rippy Philipps Field at Crossways 
Date: January 19, 2021 at 4:54:44 PM EST 
To: mayor@scarsdale.com 
 

CAUTION: External sender. 

Dear Mayor Samwick,  
 
I've known Rippy for 44-years.  
 
I can't think of anyone who has done more for Scarsdale and the larger Scarsdale community 
than Rippy Philipps over the past 30+ years.  Rippy is generous and has a huge heart.  Honoring 
him by renaming the field is a fitting tribute to his contributions and dedication. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Tim Kelleher/ resident, SHS '81 

 


